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Announcements  

Thursday Prayer  

Meet ing @ 9:00 

P.M.  

Join us through Zoom. 

The link is posted weekly 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page.  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

Register at WCAC.CA or 

call Sarah Yang between 

Thursday and Saturday. 

Sunday School  

Will resume on 

September 13th online. 

Stay tuned for Zoom links 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page. 

Worship Tips  

“it is good to wait quietly 

for the salvation of the 

Lord.” (Lamentations 3) 

Take time to be quiet 

before God and wait.  

What will we experience 

in the quiet and waiting? 

Elder Nominat ion 

Commit tee  

Ba l l o t s  w i l l  b e  sen t  

o u t  9 /20 .  Me mb e r  

vo t i n g  i s  9 /2 7 .  

 

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Scripture reading 

o Meditation 

o Worship 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Response prayer 

o Announcements + benediction 

Se p te mb e r  

2 0 20  

13 
Sermon Title: 
Stepping into the meeting 
place with God 

Scripture passage: 
Leviticus 21-22 

Insert news here:  

Thank you for praying for Has- and Am-. Construction on their new house is complete 

and they have started moving in. Join us in thanking God that their son, Emmanuel, 

passed his grade 9 exam! This is a big step in a country with a literacy rate of 17%. 

 

Thank you for also praying for the safe arrival of our teammates. The Camerons and 

the Haensels landed in Niger on August 26 without any issues and are currently in 

quarantine. Please pray for their transition to a new time zone, a hotter climate, and the 

different demands of life in Niger.  
  

September means school and our daughters will be starting very soon. Our youngest’s 

first day of grade 11 in class is this Friday, and our oldest begins university with a mix 

of in-class and online instruction on September 9. They are excited and nervous. Please 

pray for peace, a smooth entry, and a safe year. 

  

As we think about school, our hearts are also heavy as we have learned since our last 

update that Sahel Academy, the missionary kids' school our daughters attended when in 

Niger, has completely flooded. A Bible school, 26,000 homes, and 5 hectares of fields 

along the Niger River are also flooded. Please pray for physical rest and emotional 

restoration of those who worked so hard to evacuate families and salvage school 

materials. Please also pray for Sahel Academy administrators as they make decisions 

regarding the relocation and reopening of the school, which was to start today. Please 

ask our Good Father to grant them much wisdom, unity, and grace. 

 

Thank you for upholding us, our team, and the country of Niger. 

Cecilia & Ace  

   
  

 


